18th of April 2012 
Dear Sir/Madam,
I write to you today in hope that you can assist with a financial gift for two local Indigenous primary school girls achieve their dream in competing in an International Competition in June this year on the Gold Coast.
We the parents Regina Anderson and Rochelle Doyle are the proud parents of Shontaya Anderson and Khaleifah Doyle.

Our daughters are both of 9yrs years of age and are involved in Cheerleading with Puls8 Studios. The girls have been given the opportunity to compete at an International Cheer Completion on the Gold Coast during the June School Holidays. They will be competing against squads from all over the world, including the USA and Japan, as well as various other Cheerleading Squads from around Australia. 

The girls and their squad will also be performing at one of the Gold Coasts biggest theme parks; Dreamworld.
Puls8 Studios is a relatively new studio and is run and owned by a local community member Miss Caitlyn Crawford. Miss Caitlyn has lived in Rockhampton all her life and her dream is to put Rockhampton on the map with an elite Cheer Squad. In previous competitions held here in Rockhampton (World Cup Cheer Comp) the girl’s squad have taken out 1st and 2nd in both routines, not to mention the same results for the Senior Squad.
To assist with making this dream a reality we are asking you if could kindly help out in making a financial gift towards the trip. Puls8 Studios has given a rough cost of $1060.00 (for 1 Child and 1 Parent to attend) this cost includes return air fares (for 1 Child and 1 Parent), 4 Nights Accommodation, Student Registrations Fee’s, Athletics Party Dinner and entry to Dreamworld to perform.
I would like to add that any contribution no matter how small will be greatly appreciated and will help reduce the total cost.
I believe in assisting with sending our girls to this competition and experiencing something they can only dream off will give them confidence, as well as knowing that big things can come from Rockhampton.

Thanking you in advance,
Regina Anderson & Rochelle Doyle
0421 945 246

4922 8173

regina.aderson@ergon.com.au
For further information in regards to the Competition details the website is 

http://www.aussiegoldchamps.com.au/
